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NEWSLETTER  Friday 8th November 2024 
 

Remembrance at Leconfield… 
Thank you to personnel from DST Leconfield who 
visited us this week to tell us about their jobs and 
what Remembrance means to them. 
Year 6 also had the privilege of attending the Cross 
Laying Ceremony at St Catherine’s Church, 
Leconfield.  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary… 
13.11.24 Flu Vaccinations 
15.11.24 Non Uniform Day Children in Need 
20.11.24 1.30pm Parent Workshop - Behaviour 

as Communication 
WC 25.11 Y3 Swimming (+ some Y4 / Y5) 
26.11.24 Year 2 Scooter Training 
27.11.24 Reception & Y6 Height & Weight Checks 
9.12.24 Infant Christmas Concert 2pm 
10.12.24 Infant Christmas Concert 6pm 
11.12.24 School Christmas Dinner 
17.12.24 Pantomime Trip 
19.12.24 School Closes for Christmas 
6.1.25 School Opens Spring 1 
22.1.25 1.30pm Parent Workshop Humber 

Mental Health Team – Routines  
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Attendance 
Whole School: 96.6% 
Oak Class had the highest attendance of 99%! 

 

Final Reminder… 
Vaccination UK are attending our school for the flu vaccinations on Wednesday 13th November.  
 
 

You can access the consent forms via this link: 
 

https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/flu/2024/eastriding 
 

You can also complete a consent form via the website: 
 

www.schoolvaccination.uk    
 

If you have any queries or cannot complete the consent form, please don't hesitate to contact: 
 

The Immunisation Team   
Email: Hullandeastriding@v-uk.co.uk  Tel. 01482 453690 

 

Children in Need – How to Donate 
Remember…we will be leaving our uniforms at 
home on Friday 15th November to support our 
children’s choice charity - Children in Need. 
We are asking that children donate £1 to this 
worthy cause. We have teamed up with ParentPay 
this year so donating is very easy. All you need to do 
is follow the link below: 

Children in Need Donation 
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